

Newsletter 18 – 26th January 2018

Dear Parents,

We have been celebrating Mary Ward in school this week which has culminated in a visit from The Pop Project and an extra-long playtime with 'treats' for the girls. There has been so much going on in school; Prep 3 visited The Lowry and took part in art workshops, Prep 5 went to Loreto Grammar School today and took part in a Teen Tech event, designing buildings using recycled materials.

Mrs Roberts' health continues to improve and she is very grateful for all your prayers and good wishes.

Dates for the Week Ahead -

Monday 29 th January	12.45pm-1.15pm 3.30pm-4.30pm 3.30pm-4.30pm 4.00pm-5.00pm	String Group in the Hall Football Club (4) French Club (4) Prep 6 After School Study Session
Tuesday 30 th January	7.50am-8.30am 12.50pm-1.05pm 3.30pm-4.30pm 7.00pm	Indoor Athletics Preps 3-7 Cross Country Cricket (3) York Parents' Meeting Prep 6
Wednesday 31 st January	7.50am-8.30am 10.00am-12 noon 1.00pm-3.00pm 10.30am 3.30pm-4.30pm 3.30pm-4.30pm	Gymnastics for Trafford Competition Competitors Only Gymnastics Competition Preps 4 & 5 Gymnastics Competition Preps 6 & 7 Freshwater Theatre – Florence Nightingale – Prep 3 Infant Art Club (4) Chess Club (4)
Thursday 1 st February	12.30pm-1.15pm 3.30pm-4.15pm 3.45pm-4.45pm	Recorder Group in the Hall Zumbatomic (4) Junior Art & Craft Club (4)
Friday 2 nd February	12.30pm-1.15pm 1.30pm-3.30pm 3.45pm-4.45pm	Orchestra in the Hall St Ambrose Swimming Gala Preps 4 & 5 Street Dance (4)

Holiday Dates 2018 – 2019

These are now available on the school website.



LPA Ball

The next LPA event is the Mary Ward Ball on **Friday 2**nd **February**. Tickets can be purchased using this link: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mary-ward-ball-tickets-41050746889

The girls would love some outdoor play equipment, such as a trim trail or a climbing frame. The funds raised from this event will be put towards this. I am sure it will be a very enjoyable evening for all who attend. If you can help contribute in any other way, such as raffle or auction prizes, I am sure the LPA will be extremely grateful.



Consultation Day - Thursday 8th February

Every family should now have received a login code for the parents' area of the school website. This was sent by email earlier on in the week. The booking lists for the Consultation Day on Thursday 8th February are now live. Please book your slot online. If you have any difficulty or need of copy of your login code please contact Mrs Jones in the school office and she will be happy to help you. Mrs Brett and Mrs Stiles also have appointments available if you need to discuss anything with them.



Have a lovely weekend and let's hope the sun shines.

Mrs Farmer.